
New council for 1999- 2000

President 
Jon Tippett

Robert Gosford

Immediate Past President 
Steve Southwood

Councillor 
Duncan McConnel

Alice Springs 
Representative 
Katrina Budrikis

Vice President 
Ian Morris

Councillor 
Elizabeth Morris

Alice Springs 
Alternate Rep. 
John Birch

Pat McIntyre in the midst of the ballot counting, The Law 
Society thanks Britt Lardelli and Matthew Storey for their 
assistance. Photo courtesy of Peter Tiffin.

Councillor Councillor
Kevin Stephens Alastair Shields

1999 Council of the 
Law Society

The Law Society’s Annual General 
Meeting was well attended this year, 
with about 50 practitioners casting 
their vote and 163 proxies lodged.

Jon Tippett was elected unopposed 
as new President of the Society, with 
Ian Morris elected as Vice President 
also unopposed.

Steve Southwood will remain on the 
Council as Immediate Past President.

EileenTerrill and Donna Dreier were 
both re-elected unopposed to their 
positions of Secretary and Treasurer 
respectively.

Alice Springs put forward a choice of 
candidates, with Katrina Budrikis 
successful as Alice Springs Repre­
sentative and John Birch as Alter­
nate Representative.

Council members include newcom­
ers Robert Gosford, Northern Land 
Council, and Elizabeth Morris, Le­
gal Aid, and previous members 
Merran Short, Duncan McConnel, 
Alastair Shields and Kevin Stephens.
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